

Monday 12th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Notice for Years 1 to 6 Parents

I hope you all enjoyed the summer holidays and that your children have settled happily back into Bonneville. I just wanted to clarify when homework will begin for the whole school and what the expectations for homework are.

Homework will begin on **Friday 16th September** and will continue to be given out each Friday.

Spelling homework will be sent to your children using Google Classroom, with spellings being checked each Friday. We suggest that your children practice their spellings using pen and paper to support their handwriting skills.

Maths homework will be given to your children using the MyMaths website. This homework will also be administered on a Friday.

Logins will remain the same for both these platforms, however we will provide your child with their logins this week (now that they have been reset) in case your child is new to Bonneville or in case logins have been misplaced!

Topic homework will be given on a termly basis for children in years 1 and 2 and on a half termly basis for children in years 3 – 6. This will involve suggested art work, research, trips and models for your child to complete, which link to your child's topic learning of the term. This homework will be displayed in an exhibition at school. The list of suggested activities will sent to your child using Google Classroom.

If you have any queries, please talk to your child's class teacher or contact me via the school admin e-mail address.

Thank you for your support.
Miss Auton
Assistant Headteacher EYFS and KS1

BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Bonneville Primary School Bonneville Gardens London SW4 9LB Tel: 02086731183

Email: admin@bonneville-pri.lambeth.sch.uk Web: www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk **Executive Headteacher**

Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL



